
    

 

 

 

 

Immediate Release         nsacquitne@winneshiekhealth.org 
 
May 19, 2021 
 
Weekly Joint Planning Team Vaccine update: 
 

All Winneshiek County healthcare partners 
are looking for children aged 12-15 years old 
who would like to receive the Pfizer COVID-
19 vaccination.  All parents wanting their 
children in that age bracket to receive the 
Pfizer COVID-19 vaccination are strongly 
encouraged to reach out to their medical 
provider or pharmacist and register their 
children today!  All local medical providers 
and pharmacists are accepting children aged 
12-15 years old. 

Don’t Delay – Vaccinate Today!!!! 

 

The CDC is still recommending the use of face coverings while in a 
healthcare setting environment.  Please respect this recommendation and 
continue to wear a face covering when visiting your local healthcare 
provider or pharmacist. 
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